NORFOLK & SUFFOLK VETERANS LEAGUE
www.nsvfl.co.uk

1 May 2020

Dear Sir

Application for 2020-21 Season

Further to our recent correspondence, I am pleased to enclose an application form for the coming season.

Please complete the form in block capitals and legible handwriting, particularly the Contact details at the bottom of the sheet as these details will be used on the website for other clubs to contact you during the season.

It is a requirement of the FA that your club has at least 2 officers – one of whom could take on 2 roles in the absence of a third official.

If you do not have your ground or colour details at this stage, please send in the form without them and you can let us know at a later date.

Please return the completed form with the appropriate cheque made payable to NSVFL  before 31 May as no applications will be accepted after this date. If you would like to enter the Seniors Cup Competition please be aware that this is for players over 40 only.

I would also like to point out that you will need to be affiliated to your local County FA.  Details can be found on their respective websites www.suffolkfa.com and www.norfolkfa.com 

Due to the fact that, in the past, we have had problems with clubs withdrawing during the season,  can you please enclose with your application form a short resume of your club and how you will recruit players.  From experience, you will need at least 20 players signed on to take account of injuries and other commitments during the season.

Our AGM will take place on Friday 19 June at Diss Town FC, Brewers Green Lane, Diss IP22 4QP at 7.30 p.m..  We would expect your club to send at least one representative to this meeting, at which your application will be considered.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally, thank you for your interest in the Veterans’ League and I look forward to meeting you at the AGM.  In the meantime, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to contact me by phone or e-mail.

Yours sincerely


Phil Ramsay

Phil Ramsay
Secretary

Secretary: Phil Ramsay, 19 Freshwater Way, Drayton, Norwich, Norfolk NR8 6BY
Tel 01603 864929 M.07717180009. E-mail: secretary@nsvfl.co.uk 
